
August 2023VILLAGE VOICE
"REFLECTIONS ON MEMORIES"

Would you or a family member like to leave a lifelong legacy? You can make a
contribution or memorial to the Westminster Village Foundation.

To learn more about the foundation, go to
www.wvmuncie.com/village-foundation-inc

   As August arrives, its warm embrace signifies the peak of summer, a
time when many seniors find themselves reflecting on their lives and the
passage of time. For aging individuals, August can be a poignant month,
evoking memories of youthful days spent in the sun, surrounded by

family and friends. As the days grow shorter and the shadows lengthen, seniors may feel a sense of
nostalgia and contemplation about the journey they have traversed.

   For some seniors, August brings a mix of emotions as they grapple with the realities of aging. It may
be a time when they become more aware of the limitations of their physical bodies, as they may no
longer be able to partake in activities they once enjoyed with ease. Nevertheless, this month can also
serve as a reminder of the resilience and strength that has carried them through life's challenges.
August can be an opportunity for seniors to cherish the moments they have left, surrounded by the
love of their families and the wisdom they have accumulated over the years.

   In the warmth of August, seniors may also find comfort in sharing their stories and experiences
with younger generations, passing on valuable life lessons, and leaving a legacy of wisdom behind. As
the days unfold, August offers aging seniors a chance to appreciate the beauty of life and to find
solace in the memories they've created, as they continue to embrace each day with gratitude and
grace.

RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR MELODY SCOBLE
Please join us for a retirement reception to honor Melody's 13 years of dedication to
Westminster Village as the Residential Admissions Coordinator. 

Legacy Commons Event Hall at Westminster Village
August 31, 2023 · 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.



5801 W Bethel Ave · 765-288-2155 · wvmuncie.com

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Name: Amy Weaver Job Title: Dietary Stocker
What is your favorite hobby? When Amy is off work on the weekends,
she likes to go to garage sales and flea markets.

How long have you been with the company? Amy has worked at Westminster Village for
over a month.
What do you enjoy most about working here? Working with the other employees in
dietary.

What's one thing on your bucket list? She would love to win the lottery!

Department: Dietary

NEXT-TO-NEW SHOPPE IS
OPEN TO THE COMMUNITY

What's a fun fact about you that many people may not know? She is kind of shy around
people and she likes to watch old T.V. shows, like "I Love Lucy". 

August Special Events
8/2-5:30 p.m.

Music with Megan Biner: Harp 8/3-2:00 p.m.
Around the World Series:

Grand Mediterranean 8/7-2:15 p.m.
Music with John Walker 8/7-7:00 p.m.

Music with Dennis Glander 8/10-11:00 a.m.
Lunch Bunch-Ivanhoes 8/11-4:00 p.m.

Social Hour

8/11-7:00 p.m.
Singer: Linda Gilchrist 8/14-2:00 p.m.

Speaker: Holly Neal
Dementia Friends 8/19-2:00 p.m.

Singer & Guitarist: Jeff Hubbard 8/21-2:00 p.m.
Speaker: Rich Harris
Presidential Mothers 8/21-7:00 p.m.

Music with Paul White

8/22-7:00 p.m.
Music with Sweet Sounds 8/23-3:00 p.m.

Music Ministry:
Tony Germain 8/24-2:00 p.m.

Around the World Series:
Northwest to the Max 8/25-4:00 p.m.

Social Hour 8/28-7:00 p.m.
Music with Rhatatat

 

Now is the time to start thinking about where you want to spend
spring and summer. With life-enriching connections to enhance your
mind, body, and spirit, you can celebrate the season in a cool,
comfortable environment. Pack your bags and enjoy a fun and
relaxing spring and summer!

For more information, call Tyler or Melody at 765·288·2155

The Next-To-New Shoppe is a re-sale shop operated by a group of
Volunteer Residents located in the Lower Level at Westminster
Village. The Shoppe accepts clothing and jewelry items for donation
and re-sales to Residents, Employees and the public.

All profits received from purchases are donated to fund the Tuition Assistance Grants for
Westminster Village Employees. The Residents have given 86 grants and a total of $55,348
to employees since 2009. 

Open every Wednesday 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

"COOL & COMFORTABLE"
FOR SUMMER & FALL


